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 UNIVERSITY SENATE 
 
March 12, 2010 
 
 
 
Dr. David Freund 
Chair, Student Conduct Committee 
2143 Taliaferro Hall  
College Park, MD 20742-7315 
 
Dear Dr. Freund, 
 
The Senate Executive Committee (SEC) reviewed your request to grant the Office of 
Student Conduct the remainder of this academic semester and summer months to assess 
data associated with the administrative protocol entitled Promoting Responsible Action in 
Medical Emergencies. The SEC has granted your request for an extension to report to the 
Senate in the beginning of the fall of 2010.  
 
Please coordinate with Chelsea Benincasa to submit your report to the SEC in the fall 
semester.  Thank you for your committee’s work on this complicated issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elise Miller-Hooks 
Chair 
University Senate 
 
Cc: Chelsea Benincasa 
 
 


